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HOUSE EDUCATION & CAREER READINESS COMMITTEE PASSES OSCA BILL 
  

(COLUMBUS, OH)  A House of Representative’s committee voted in favor of passing OSCA’s 
bill, sponsored by Rep. Ginter (R-Salem) that would allow chiropractic physicians the ability to 
perform medical examinations on school bus drivers.  The vote, with bipartisan support, was voted 
out of committee unanimously. 
 
The bill now heads to the House floor for a full vote. 
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